
Public Notice
Northeast Iowa Area Agency on 

Aging Public Hearing
	 (Waterloo, IA) January 28, 2021 
– Northeast Iowa Area Agency on 
Aging (NEI3A) will hold a public 
hearing to review the Area Plan FY 
2021-2022. The Public Hearing will 
be held on March 17, 2021. Due to 
COVID-19 restrictions, the meeting 
will be held virtually. The public is 
invited to attend through Zoom or 
by conference call to share their 
comments. For information on how 
to attend, contact Vicki Hyke at 319-
874-6847 or email vhyke@nei3a.
org. Information about the meeting 
will be posted on the NEI3A website 
page www.nei3a.org and on the 
Northeast Iowa Area Agency on Ag-
ing Facebook page. 
	 Northeast Iowa Area Agency on 
Aging serves 18 counties in North-
east Iowa and is one of six Area 
Agencies on Aging in Iowa. With a 
mission of empowering older indi-
viduals to age with dignity and inde-
pendence, NEI3A strives to improve 
older Iowans’ lives, their caregivers, 
and their communities by providing 
information, services and supports 
to enable aging at home. For more 
information, visit www.nei3a.org.
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